
DVFiber

• An update session regarding high-speed 

broadband in the Town of Windham will be 
held during the August 15th Select Board 
meeting. 


• Town representative to DVFiber and executive 
board member David Cherry and the 
chairperson of DVFiber, Steven John, will 
present design and construction information 
on the roll out of the state of the art fiberoptic 
broadband network. 


• Information regarding DVFiber is available at 
DVFiber.net

http://DVFiber.net
http://www.apple.com

